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November 3, 1980

RBG -
Files G9.5, G9.33.1

Mr. K. V. Seyfrit, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV, Office of Inspection

and Enforcement
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Seyfrit:

River Bend Station - Units 1 & 2
Refer to: RIV

Docket No. 50-458/ Bulletin 80-16
Docket No. 50-459/ Bulletin 80-16

As per our conversation with our NSSS vendor (G.E.), the
investigation of I&E Bulletin 80-16 has not been completed.
A deadline date of November 24, 1980, has been set to assure
you a final response on the subject of " Potential Misapplication
of Rosemount Incorporated Models 1151 and 1152 Pressure
Transmitters with either ' A' or 'D' Output Codes." Our response
on November 24, 1980, will conclude all correspondence for I&E
Bulletin 80-16.

Sincerely,

~

-__ .

E. Linn Draper, Jr.
Vice President - Technology
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